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Reasons for Urgency 
This report was not available by the statutory five working days in advance of the 
meeting, as technical difficulties prevented access to the report for essential sign off 
by legal and finance officers. The report recommendations were presented to the 
sub-committee at the last meeting at last municipal year and it was agreed to bring 
the report back to next HASSC meeting which was the 4th June. The report is also 
the report of the previous chair, and he will only be available to attend this meeting to 
speak to the item.  
 

Summary 

This cover report accompanies the action plan response:   
 
The content includes the Action Plan Response update on Workforce Shortages 
across health and care sector 

 
Recommendations: 
 
The Health and Adults Scrutiny Sub-Committee is recommended to:  
 

1. Review the accompanying Action Plan in order to inform discussion for 
the Health and Adults Scrutiny Sub-Committee meeting.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


